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Il Segretario Generale 

  To the kind attention of the 
Secretary General   
Croatian Equestrian Federation 
Mr. Željko Valuh  
ured@konjicki-savez.hr  

Rome, 9th January 2024 
Prot. 00044 

RE:   Guest licenses 2024 

Dear Secretary General, 

We are glad to inform you that also for 2024, we have confirmed a discounted rate of € 

20,00 for guest licenses for Croatian riders.  

It allows riders registered with the Croatia NF to compete throughout Italy in all types 

of competitions in any discipline.  

The requests for dedicated Guest Licences can be sent to Ms. Annalisa Disomma [ 

licenses@fise.it ] 

With the hope that exchanges between our countries can be intensified in this way too, 

I take this opportunity to send you my best regards, 

      Simone Perillo 
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